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-----Original Message----- 
 

From: Mary Jewell [mailto:MJewell@dioceserg.org] 
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2013 4:30 PM 
To: acortright@christchurchcathedral.us Cc: 
Bishop Michael; pats037@comcast.net Subject: 
FW: Action Requested - Survey Ready 

 
 
 

Dear Ms. Cortright, 
 

Bishop Vono asked that I contact you to be sure you had the correct contact information for the Rev'd Patty Soukup, Deacon. 
Deacon Soukup is the contact person for the DRG with the Standing Committee on Liturgy and Music. 

 

If I might be of any further assistance, please just let me know. 

Faithfully, 
Mary 

 
 
 

Ms. Mary Jewell Assistant 
to the Bishop Diocese of 
the Rio Grande 
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